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This Week In Our School : 24" — 28" August 2020

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Here we are to inform you current updates of our kids activities. In this week, nursery kids and Kinders 1 - 3 learned about

“My Family” topic.
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% To develop students language and communication skills, we have given theme

“My Family”
vocabulary drills and enhancement in Thai, English and Chinese language.
“ATOUATIFUAUA” . ;
s tnEeudndua A idunimlne, nedange uaz nwAuluyn dhasy
[T N ATOUAT) figne fiam
S3ex
”~ " { . Family Brother Sister
o ¥ L == [ =T &T _ = R
%ﬁ"; * ‘m Z EE (Jiating) & (Gegé) gHAR (Jigjie)

x Nursery kids — Kinders 3 attended a Dharma Lecture by Phra Ajaan Suppachai Srilavaro from Amphawan temple on
August 26, 2020 at 9.30 - 10.30 A.M.
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+ Birthday wishes to Earn-Earn ,Pun-Pun From e

Nursery (26 August)
We wish you a lovely and wonderful birthday.




x Nursery kids enjoyed making body model taught by T.Fang. Well done kids!l.
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x Kinder 1 learned to cook Fancy Bread taught by T. Tuk. Looked yummy!ll ©©©
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x Kinder 3 enjoyed practicing music notes and playing keyboard. Well done kids!!
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Date For Diary :
® 4" 7™ September 2020 : Substitution day for Songkran Festival
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We thank all parents and guardians for your past

and continued kind support of the school’s activities.




